
Limited seats available for B.A.LL.B Programme 
 

Students are hereby informed that college has limited seats available for B.A.LL.B. 

programme for the academic year 2016-17. For more information, please visit college 

on working days. 

Contact: 0832-2732661/2715510/ 9822127878 

Email: admissions.karelawcollege@vvm.edu.in 


